
Public Hearing for a kennel license special permit 
& 

Heath Planning Board Meeting 
 

 

The Heath Planning Board will hold a remote Public Hearing on April 7th, 2022, at 7:00 pm.  

This is a request by Elizabeth Nichols for a Special Permit pursuant to article 2 section 4 of the Heath 

Zoning Bylaw for a dog kennel at 169 South Road in Heath. The application and the Heath Zoning 

Bylaws are available on the Town website.  

www.townofheath.org 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82314160433?pwd=aXRwV3RydzEra1R1cVF1QXJlNGNCUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 823 1416 0433 
Passcode: 188128 
Phone: 1 929 205 6099  
 

Agenda: 
 
April 7, 7:00pm Open Planning Board Meeting and Public Hearing 
Discuss and Vote on Elizabeth Nichols application for a Special Permit to have a dog kennel. 
Public Comments are welcomed 
Close Public Hearing 
Review wording for a listing for a clerk 
Review re-written Special Permit application package 
Review any outstanding minutes 
Review any bylaw wording changes that might be necessary 
Update on status of the existing bylaws and their publication 
Any unanticipated business 
 
Posted 3/12/2011 by Douglas Mason  
 

http://www.townofheath.org/

